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05.01.23
Dear families,
Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely break and are looking forward to next year…whatever it may bring.
Firstly, we would like to thank everyone for the amazingly generous cards and presents. With scented candles, chocolate, biscuits, cakes, flowers, plants, candles and wine we have been totally spoilt and really enjoyed the break. You are so kind and we really appreciate your good wishes.
Next term is going to be busy – as always.
We have a brilliant new topic : Scrumdiddlyumptious where we will be exploring how to be healthy, where food comes from, designing and making healthy smoothies and setting up a Owls Class Café, which you will be formally invited to visit ( more on this to follow).
Our class reader is, of course, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory.
Useful information
Forest school and Pounding will take place on alternate Thursday afternoons. This week they have enjoyed a fantastic first pounding session so next week, Thursday 12th Jan, will be the first forest school session. More information will also follow regarding forest school.
Homework
Reading: Your child should read to an adult at least five times a week and we would appreciate it if you could sign and date their reading diary to let us when your child has read to you.
Maths, reading comprehension or a grammar activity will be given on alternate weeks: This will be set on Thursdays or Fridays and should be returned the following Wednesday. Please support your child to complete it on time as it will consolidate their learning.
Spelling: Children should also practise their spellings at least three times a week in their spelling homework book, in preparation for a spelling test on Mondays.
Times Tables: Children should practise their times tables on a regular basis using Times Tables Rock Stars, Hit the Button or any other method of practice is fine. Test is on Monday.
As always, if you have any questions or concerns about issues in the class – or homework – please don’t hesitate to contact any one of us. You have our email addresses and we are always available for a quick word at the beginning of the day. For a longer discussion, please email and we will arrange to meet, as the mornings tend to be busy.
Best wishes,
Mrs Chapman, Mrs Cheeseman



[image: Proud To Be A Music Mark School 2022 - 2023][image: ]
[image: Graphical user interface, text, letter

Description automatically generated][image: A picture containing doll, toy, several

Description automatically generated][image: ]
	
image1.png
St Gregory’ sté/X
C of E Primary School |

Where learning has no limits

“And now these three remain: (aitl-'l'. hope &; and Iove.'
But the greatest of these is love.”
- Corinthians | 13:3

New Street, Marnhull,
Sturminster Newton,

Dorset,

DT10 1PZ

office@stgregorymarnhull.dorset.sch.uk
www.stgregorymarnhull.dorset.sch.uk
T: 01258 820206

Headteacher: Mrs Debbie Williams




image2.png
PROUD TO BE A
MUSIC MARK

SCHOOL
2022 - 2023





image3.png
(o

THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND




image4.png
Where learning has no limits
Sf G y % “And now these three remain: faithT, hope x3» and love @
reqo S But the greatest of these is love.”
N g ry I - Corinthians | 1313
C of E Primary School |





image5.png
-




image6.png




